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Tuesday, March 4, 2014






12:00PM -1:30 PM
110 Denney Hall
ATTENDEES: Craigmile, Dinan, Hadad, Vaessin, Valco, Vankeerbergen, von Frese
AGENDA:
1. Approval of 2-18-14 minutes  

· Von Frese, Craigmile, unanimously approved
2. GE Data Analysis – discussion on rubric 

· Current expected learning outcomes do not address specifics. Current proposal/rubric: Core requirements should be notions of probability and basics of statistical inference. Additional requirements include a “menu” of possibilities, and at least two out of four of these requirements should be fulfilled. There is a recommendation about software and a useful reference. 
· Suggestions: 

· Add that a concurrence specifically addressing the requested GE Data Analysis should be solicited from the Dept of Statistics. 
· Add language on understanding concepts of errors and error propagation, including related statistics, uncertainty, and probability concepts.
· Say “possible” software instead of “recommended.” Add a few more software packages (e.g., MATLAB and Mathematica). Leave out reference to Excel.
· Remove bottom statement related to ASA and MAA.

· Work in lab would be included in the instructional hours. That is, achieving the expected learning outcomes could happen in a lecture, a recitation, or a lab.
· Panel supports the requirements and additional requirements. Suggestion to specify that for the core requirements, the 4 hours are for each bullet point. One member comments that the prescriptive format of the course hours might be a challenge. Perhaps these should be guidelines/a general framework rather than being presented as prescriptive. Response: proposals will be reviewed holistically, but it is good to have some credit hour specifications. Proposals for GE Data Analysis would point out where the different requirements are so that the Panel does not have to try to find those elements (i.e., guess). Typically about one third of the course should be on statistics and probability.[image: image1.png]



